
Publication of an International Public Tender 

 

The Central Bank of Armenia and the government of Georgia (Employers) implement a feasibility 

study “Agro insurance in Armenia and Georgia”. The study is financed by the German Government on 

behalf of the Bilateral Cooperation with the Republic of Armenia and Georgia. 

The timeline for the study is ca. 13 weeks. It includes an exhaustive market analysis on the level 

of farmers (with research in the field), insurance companies, financial institutions in Armenia and 

Georgia. Based on the results of the market analysis the Employers shall decide together with the 

German Development Bank KfW whether the study should develop a detailed project design and set-up 

for the introduction of an agro insurance scheme in the two countries. 

To get the respective Terms of Reference for the study interested consultant companies are 

requested either to write to KfW (monika.guenthner@kfw.de) or download it under  

www.gaf.am/AgroTor.pdf . Deadline for proposal submission is August 7, 2014 


